
 
 

 
 

 

April 19, 2017 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

 

We have been working diligently to get the gate card access system installed prior to pool season. We 

have completed this process and are prepared to distribute pool card to members of the community. 

Enclosed you will find your amenity center access card request form and pool rules. Please note that 

one card is given to each home and cards will only be given to those who are current on paying 

their assessments. If you would like to purchase an additional card or if your card happens to get lost 

or stolen there will be a fee of $25.00 for a replacement, limit two per household.  

 

 

We will also be at the community pool on May 6th, 2017 from 9-12 to distribute cards. If you elect to 

pick up your card during this time please bring the completed amenity center access card request form 

and valid ID with you and the signed Pool & Amenity Center rules.  

 

 

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact Legacy Southwest 

Property Management at 214.705.1615 or via email at Danielle@Legacysouthwestpm.com.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

Legacy Southwest Property Management     
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